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Model SRP1255 to be Discontinued
Model SRP1255 will be discontinued on March 31, 2009 due to a lack of volume. Model SRP1250 offers a wider 
range of values and greater current ratings.  Model SRP1250 should be designed into applications that may have 
been considering Model SRP1255.

A list of part numbers for the SRP1255 series is noted below.

SRP1255-R68M
SRP1255-1R0M
SRP1255-1R2M
SRP1255-2R2M
SRP1255-3R3M
SRP1255-4R7M

A last-time buy must be made by March 31, 2009. 
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http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/SRP1255.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/SRP1250.pdf



